
 
 

   February 21, 2020 
 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary  
New York State Public Service Commission  
Three Empire State Plaza  
Albany, New York 12223 
 
 

Re: Case 20-M-0029 - Billing Information for Residential Rental Premises 
 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

 Pursuant to the Public Service Commission’s Notice issued on January 22, 2020 in Case 20-M-0029, Central 
Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files amended tariff leaves to become 
effective July 1, 2020. 

 
 P.S.C. No. 12 – Gas 

Original Leaf No. 11.1 
 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
3rd Revised Leaf No. 19.2 

 
 

The purpose of this filing is to effectuate changes to the Public Service Law §66-p (Chapter 705 of the Laws of 
2019) which will become effective April 18, 2020. The tariff amendments specify that the Company shall provide 
landlord or prospective lessor of residential premises information consisting of the charges incurred at such premises for 
gas and electric service if requested by any prospective tenant free of charge. 
 

The Company requests that the requirement of § 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law and 16 NYCRR §720-8.1 as 
to newspaper publication be waived since these tariff filings are serving to effectuate a change in Public Service Law and 
customers would otherwise be in contact with the Company to request this information.  
 
 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Taylor Leonard at (845) 486-5554 or tleonard@cenhud.com. 

 

                Yours very truly, 

                 
Anthony S. Campagiorni 

        Vice President     
        Customer Services & Regulatory Affairs 
  LETT490   

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 
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